
October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 7 Parents’ Information Evening

Thank you for attending the Year 7 Parents’ Information Evening on Tuesday
evening. We hope you found the information useful and enjoyed the opportunity to
meet other parents, staff and the AHSA. The slides from the evening are available
here for your reference.

To answer a few of the common queries we had, please see below:

Edulink

A link to a guide for Edulink can be found here and under the Parent tab on our
website. We encourage you to have a look at this to find answers to common
questions and to ensure that you are accessing all of the information it offers.

Staff email addresses

Unfortunately, we are no longer able to publish a list of these on our website due to
GDPR laws and cybersecurity concerns. If you need to contact a particular member
of staff, the easiest way to do this is email office@ahs.bucks.sch.uk and kindly ask
them to pass the message on to the relevant staff member.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dPgPBwj7RVlMsCaqLSo2ywdv1ekM_BIH/view?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/ahs.bucks.sch.uk/edulinkone/home
https://www.ahs.bucks.sch.uk/
mailto:office@ahs.bucks.sch.uk


Upcoming dates

Year 7 data reports will be issued to parents in December. This will provide you with
a brief update on your child’s progress so far. A guide on how to interpret the
information will also be issued alongside.

The Year 7 online consultation evening is on Wednesday 4th December from
5:00pm to 7:30pm, where you will have a chance to speak with subject teachers
about your child’s progress. Some more information including how to use the online
parents evening booking system will be sent out closer to the time.

We have two INSET days coming up where students will not attend school: Friday
25th October and Monday 4th November.

As I mentioned in the evening, students often find this time of the year quite
challenging as we head towards the end of an extremely busy and long half term.
We continue to encourage both students and parents to reach out if they are facing
any challenges that we might be able to help with. Otherwise, in advance of the
upcoming half term break, we wish you an enjoyable and restful week!

Kind regards

Miss C. Morrin
Head of Year 7


